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Happy March everyone! Spring is around the corner, and 

with it comes some changes within our college.  

 

Nominations are now open for the SESS Executive Election 

(SESS Members can vote), as well as nominations for two 

Undergraduate Student Representative positions to serve 

on the University of Saskatchewan Engineering Student 

Fund (engineering undergraduate population can vote), 

and nominations for an Undergraduate Student to serve on 

the College of Engineering Search Committee for the 

Associate Dean Academic (chosen by the SESS). These 

forms can be found on our Facebook and if you have any 

questions donɍt hesitate to email president@sess.usask.ca.  

 

In other exciting news, we have pooʝe and discipline 

order forms coming this week, so stay tuned on our social 

media to get your order in! As always, if youɍre in need of 

some engineering paper for exams or any other SESS swag 

visit our E-Store at https://sessestore.ca/collections/all. I 

hope your classes wrap up well, and good luck with 

upcoming exams! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amelia Fauth 
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Nomination forms for SESS elections are 

out now! See inside for more information 

about how to nominate.  
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Whereɍs Devious? 

Somewhere 

in this issue 

Iɍve hidden 

everyoneɍs 

favourite en-

gineering 

logo, Devious. 

See if you can 

ʝnd him in this issue! Hint: itɍs not 

the one right here :) 

[ŀǎǘ ²ŜŜƪΩǎ !ƴǎǿŜǊǎΥ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƛŘŘƭŜ ƻŦ ƴƻǿƘŜǊŜΣ ǳƴŘŜǊ ƭƻŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƪŜȅ 



о 

Did you have a locker last year? If you 

had any items in a locker last year that 

are still on campus, contact our VP Ad-

min at vp.administration@sess.usask.ca 
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Memberships Available Now!! 

Thatɍs right, the SESS is still selling memberships! 

For just $30 you can get tons of amazing perks 

such as access to the ɌFo, conferences, the famous 

redbook, swag, and SESS tutorials.  

But wait, thereɍs more! With the purchase of a 

membership you also get some stylish SESS 

swag.  

For all this and more, swing by sessestore.ca to 

buy your membership today! 

Donɍt forget to join the SESS Discord too! You can 

ʝnd us online at https://discord.gg/ySXBGU  


